From: Susan Eckhart

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C&H Hog Farm General permit ARG590000
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 10:58:46 PM

All modifications to this permit should be denied! Scientists have proven that the
C&H hog factory should not be introducing waste sewage into the karst topography.
This creates a public health problem.

Susan Eckhart
Heber Springs
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